
 

 

Preface 

The purpose of the flag placement and donation policy is to allow public participation in the utility pole flag display and to 

increase the visibility of the flag displays.  Each year, the Town Council will budget to purchase at least 25 flags to display on 

utility poles.    Any funds that are not used in the specific fiscal year will be carried forward to the following year. 

Flag Placement 

Flag placement will only occur once a year before Memorial Day. Flags will be removed after Labor Day. The flags will be 

placed on utility poles on Main Street in Bradley.  These flags will be placed at the Bradley/Milford town line.  Flags in the 

village district (Milford Town Line to Carter Woods) will be on every pole.  Additional flags in inventory will be placed on 

every other pole to the Eddington town line.  The only flag displayed on utility poles by the Town will be the traditional 

American Flag.  

Acceptance of Donations 

The Treasurer of Bradley is authorized to accept donations in increments of $75 from individuals and businesses who wish 

to add the annual display effort.  Each donor’s name will be highlighted in the annual town report and the Town of Bradley 

website, TownofBradley.net.  The donor may choose to have their name listed or the name of another person in whose 

honor their flags fly, or both.  The donation shall guarantee the display of the flag and the acknowledgment for 2 years.   

 

Donor/Business Name: 

Mailing Address: 

# of Flags: Amount Paid ($75.00 per flag): 

How Donor Wish Name Displayed in Honor Roll (Annual Town Report and TownofBradley.net): 

 

 

 

 

Please fill in the above information and mail it with payment to: 

Town of Bradley 

PO Box 517 

Bradley ME 04411 
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